
Bird Problem? Opt for a Friendly Solution with NoToKil

Pigeons are beautiful creatures, known for their graceful flight and fascinating homing abilities.
However, as urban areas expand and natural environments diminish, these harmless creatures,
like other birds, increasingly have no choice but to seek refuge close to human-occupied areas,
creating an inconvenience for some. For reputable institutions, managing this issue is crucial.

Traditional pest control methods often involve harsh, inhumane tactics like pellet guns, spikes,
and nets, which not only harm birds but can also damage your company’s image and fail to
meet modern hygiene and environmental standards.

Introducing NoToKil: London’s First Non-Lethal Bird Control Company

NoToKil is committed to providing humane and eco-friendly bird control solutions. Unlike
traditional pest control, we ensure that neither birds nor the environment are harmed. Partnering
with London Wildlife Protection (LWP), we blend our expertise with a deep respect for all living
creatures, ensuring your space remains safe while upholding our values of compassion and
responsibility.

Our Humane Methods

NoToKil employs a range of environmentally friendly and non-lethal methods:

● Bird Slides: Instead of spikes, we install bird slides to deter birds from landing.
● Nylon Netting and Birdscapes: We use durable nylon netting and

birdscapes—escape hatches that allow birds to exit enclosed spaces safely,
preventing stress or entrapment.

● Relocation: We capture and relocate birds to safer environments rather than using
lethal methods.

● Care for Chicks: We nurture baby birds until they are mature enough to be released,
rather than disposing of them.

We also offer guano removal and facade cleaning services using eco-friendly products,
protecting both birds and humans.

Affordable Solutions

In June 2024, our average quote for 12 small business clients was under £360, making NoToKil
one of London’s most affordable bird control companies.

To learn more, visit our website at Notokil.com or contact us at 0208-0503-566 or
Notokillondon@gmail.com.

We look forward to assisting you with your bird control needs in a humane and environmentally
responsible way.

Thank you for considering NoToKil.


